
 
 

 

 
 
Upcoming Events: 
Wednesday, December 17th Parent Academy Technology/Internet Safety/PTO General Meeting      
9:00 a.m. Library 
Friday, December 19th Crazy Hair/Hat Day 
Tuesday, December 23rd Sing-a-Long 
Tuesday, December 23rd Early Dismissal 12:45 p.m. 
Wednesday, December 24th-Wednesday, December 31st School Closed 
Thursday, January 1st-Friday, January 2nd School Closed 
 
Fundraising Opportunities 
Enjoy 15% off when you shop at Modell’s between November 28th and December 25th and 5% of the 
total sales will be donated back to the LCS PTO!  This coupon is good for unlimited shopping  trips in 
the NJ Modell’s stores.  Feel free to share it with family and friends.  You may email it, text it or put it 
on Facebook.  The more times the coupon is used, the more it benefits the Liberty Corner School PTO.  
Happy Shopping! 

  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Emails from LCS PTO 
If you have not been receiving emails from the LCS PTO and would like to begin to receive them, 

please email Heather Whyte-Kattas, Communications Officer, at heather.whyte-kattas@lexisnexis.com.  

Please note your family last name and email address(es) and you will be included on all future mailings. 
 
 
 
 

The PTO News goes out every week through the Board of Ed’s Friday Folder.   To submit items to the PTO News, please send them to 
Heather Whyte-Kattas at heather.whyte-kattas@lexisnexis.com Items must be received by Friday for the following week’s PTO News. 

 
PTO Board 2014-2015:   

Co-Presidents Davenie Pereira (daveniep@gmail.com) and Heather Watson-Kramer (heatherwk@yahoo.com) 
Co-1st Vice Presidents (Programming and Scheduling) Prachi Jain (prachijain22@yahoo.com) and Becca Moussally 

(becca82875@yahoo.com) 
Co-2nd Vice Presidents (Fundraising) Amanda Kucerka (ajyanuklis@optonline.net) and Sonja Legge 

(leggecrew@gmail.com) 
Co-Treasurers Karen Feringa (kmferinga@aol.com) and Pamela Haviland (pamelahaviland@gmail.com) 

Secretary Ailsa Ferguson (ailsafergusonconsulting@gmail.com) 
Communications Officer Heather Whyte-Kattas(heather.whyte-kattas@lexisnexis.com) 

 
 

www.libertycornerpto.org 
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